
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

v--:2

V

MACDONALD COLLEGE
Railway Stations. Express and Telegraph Offices:

STE. ANNE DE BELLEVUE. QUE.VETERINARY DEPARTMENT

POST OFFICE:

MACDONALD COLLEGE. QUE.. CANADA.

April 26, 1933.

r
w& Sir Arthur Currie, 

Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I received a telephonic communication 
from Mr. Ward some days ago stating that the Principal 
desired an outline of a programme dealing with disease 
prevention among the animals and fowls at Macdonald 
College. After very careful consideration of all phases 
of the problem, I am submitting the enclosed outline 
for your information and approval.

The success of any programme of this 
nature depends largely upon mutual understanding and 
co-operation between the individuals in charge of the 
many phases of the work, since it is obviously im­
possible for a health officer to carry out the routine 
work entailed.

Sincerely yours,

V7 2-xA. <r>

R.L. Conklin,
Professor of Animal Pathology.
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